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From: Richard Clarke

Sent: 19 December 2018 14:35

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Land East of Kenilworth Development Brief
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Sir or Madam,

I write in regard to the notification I received today detailing proposed changes to the Spine road through
the new development - specifically removal of a portion of the Spine road and utilising Glasshouse Lane
between Rocky Lane and Crewe lane.

[ am a resident of Canterbury Close -and up until reading this proposal, have had no issues with the
development proposal - I am not a “Nimby™ and fully recognise the logic in developing the land.

However, this proposal would have significant and detrimental impact upon existing residents along Birches
Lane, Glasshouse Lane and certainly the spur roads of Farmer Ward, Windy Arbour, Mosely Road, Dencer
Drive and Leyes Lane. The impact of so many vehicles suddenly utilising this piece of road, both in rush
hour and school runs will lead to deterioration of quality of life, ability to freely access and traverse roads
adjascent to the immediate and surrounding properties.

The Spine Road must continue per original proposal through the entire new development from the A452 and
into lower Crewe Lane.

Yours,

Richard Clarke.



